OUR GIRLS ARE TOPS...

THINK this season's programme is

tremendous and the “He’s My Guy”
feature seems very popular with the crowd
around me.

It’s amazing really how fans will take
notice when the wife of a well-known
person speaks about football, but more
or less ignore their own families’ feminine
viewpoints !

With Stamford Bridge Stadium being
modernized to match the team, I feel the
quality of the programme is important and
it’s good to see that this season’s is again

ahead of the field.
Paul Eldergill.
13 Malcolm Roead,
Coulsdon, Surrey.

® A lot of supporters have told us howw muich
they enjoy reading the views of the “Girls
behind the Bovs in Blue”.

CAN ANYONE HELP?

FTER having my Chelsea Football

Book No. 1 destroyed by accident, I
am anxious to buy another to maintain my
collection. If anybody has a copy of the
first Chelsea Book to sell, I would be most
grateful if they would contact me as soon
as possible. I am willing to pay up to £2.50
for a copy in good condition.

Peter Collins.
40 Barrington Road,

Sutton, Surrey.
® Hope vow're lucky, Peter—and all our
fans can look out for the publication of
Chelsea Book No. 3 at about the end of
September. It will be on sale here at the
Club Shop.

13

Your letters should be of not more than
150 words and addressed to "in off the
Post”, Chelsea F.C., Fulham Road.
London, SWE 1HS

... AND WE'VE TWO STOKE GIRL
FANS

E arttended the Chelsea v. Leeds game,

and would like to say a very big
thank-you to all those people who made
August 12th a day to remember forever:
Richard Miller for accompanying us (o
and from Stamford Bridge in safety, and
the new friends we made—George, Alan,
the boy from Slough, and all their friends.
If any of them read this, we would welcome
any letters.

Congratulations to Dave Sexton and the
team for the great performance against
Leeds. Good luck for the future and we
hope to see you play in many more
matches.

Always Chelsea fans.

Marie Baddeley,

107 Louise Street,

Janet Cooke,
5 Millhayes Road,

Burslem, Burslem,
Stoke-on-Trent, Stoke-on-Trent,
Staffs. Staffs.

YOUTH’S PLEA TO YOUTH

ON behalf of many young Chelsea
supporters 1 would like to ask every-
one to do all they can to curb this terrible
“football vandalism™. It means that many
tecnage supporters are unable to come to
matches and watch the football, simply
because their parents will not take the risk
of them getting in a fight.

The pulling down of the Chelsea stands
seems to have made matters worse. I ask
all those responsible to stop this uncouth
vandalism, so that everybody can come and
watch good football in peace.

Marcus Newby (age 13).

Cobham, Surrey.



